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December 9th, 2021 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
As you will be aware from the national news, there is a rise in the number of positive covid cases nationally. We 
have seen an increasing number of pupils testing positive in Year 5 and, while there is no need to be overly 
concerned about this at the moment, we have made the decision to put Year 5 back into a bubble for the rest of 
the term. 
This means they will not move to specialist classrooms for certain lessons and they will also have their lunch in 
their classrooms rather than the dining hall.  
Hopefully this will help reduce the spread of the virus into other year groups and help keep our school 
community safe. 
 
Regards, 
 
Karen McSparron 
Head of School 
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